
I oppose any type of gun control for law abiding citizens who are covered by the 2nd amendment to own and bear arms. The good 
peoples of these United States are NOT the ones perpetrating gun crimes. This bill  HB 2510 and others like it  strive to MAKE the 
legal gun owners the criminals. We need our Oregon legislators to focus on real problems in our state, not wasting time making up 
bills to further harass our good citizenry. 
sincerely,
Ruth Rubelt


